
 
 

08906-475 (REV. 062716) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
August, 2024 
 
 
Re: Notice of Change to Contract Notice Party Information 
 
 
Dear Contractor: 
 
The Kaiser Permanente Northern California Medical Services Contracting 
Department recently moved its physical office location.  Accordingly, some 
elements of the Kaiser Permanente Notice address identified in your medical 
services or other agreement with Kaiser Permanente will change.  Such “other” 
agreements include, but are not limited to, Student Agreements, Transfer 
Agreements, and Business Associate Agreements.   
 
Effective September 12, 2024, the following is the new Notice information to 
be used for communications to Medical Services Contracting concerning any 
matter arising within the business relationship requiring “Notice” per the 
terms of your agreement.  This address is NOT to be used when submitting 
claims, payment, or provider payment disputes to Kaiser Permanente, as 
applicable.  Please retain this notification with your contract records.  
 

Medical Services Contracting 
5820 Owens Drive, Building E, Floor 2 
Pleasanton, CA 94588 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kaiser Permanente 
Medical Services Contracting 
 

 
 

MEDICAL SERVICES CONTRACTING 
5820 OWENS DRIVE, BUILDING E, FLOOR 2 

PLEASANTON, CA 94588 
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